M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 13, 2017
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Ockerman Elementary Floor Replacement
BG#18-100
The bid opening for the Ockerman Elementary Floor Replacement was Thursday, December 7, 2017.  Comtek Interiors submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $54,000 which includes the following:
Alternative No. 1 (NTX flooring at Base Bid Area)  $38,000

Alternative No. 3 (NTX flooring at expanded scope area)  $16,000

Attached is a copy of the revised BG-1 and bid tabulation.

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the Ockerman Elementary Floor Replacement project, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
